
Dear Family Member,  

In order to provide the best possible mental health services, we would like to know your 

opinion by way of a survey about the services your family member receives during their stay in 

the hospital and your experience as a family member. There is space at the end of the enclosed 

survey to provide your own comments. Alternatively, you can scan the QR Code near the 

bottom of the page with your smartphone camera. This will give you a link to the survey you 

can fill out using your phone. 

This survey is only to be completed if you have a loved one receiving care in Ancora Psychiatric 

Hospital, Trenton Psychiatric Hospital, Greystone Park Psychiatric Hospital, or Ann Klein 

Forensic Hospital. We highly encourage you to fill this out using a smart phone / QR code scan, 

but you are welcome to fill it out on paper and return it to your Family Services Coordinator at 

the appropriate hospital.  

If filling out the survey in a hard copy form, please write on the envelope the contact 

information for your Family Services Coordinator and mailing address as follows:  

Fred Grasso     Reed Gladey or Dianah Savage 

Ancora Psychiatric Hospital   Ann Klein Forensic Center 

301 Spring Garden Road,   PO Box 7717 

Hammonton, NJ 08037   1609 Stuyvesant Avenue 

609-561-1700     West Trenton, NJ 08628 

609-633-1067 or 609-633-0916 

 

Emily Hall      Michelle Senni 

Greystone Park Psychiatric Hospital  Trenton Psychiatric Hospital 

59 Koch Avenue    100 Sullivan Way 

Morris Plains NJ 07950   Trenton, NJ 08628 

973-538-1800 ext. 4920   609-633-1500 

 

Please reach out to them with any questions regarding the survey, and know we value your 

input. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tricia Giordano, LPC, LCADC, ACS, CCS     & Lynne Malloy, LMSW   
Program Specialist 4, Central Office  Family Programs Director 
Division of Behavioral Health Services National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) NJ 
N.J. Department of Health   1562 Route 130 
25 South Stockton Street   North Brunswick NJ 08902 
Trenton, NJ 08608 
Email: tricia.giordano@doh.nj.gov  Email:  Lmalloy@naminj.org 

mailto:tricia.giordano@doh.nj.gov

